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July 15,2019
Mrs. Shepard
Respect. Integrity. Excellence.

P.LLE. Grant - Thank you to Partners In Education for their support to our
teachers who continue to make learning fun. Thank you to Jessica Burt, Chris
Drinkall, Meredith Johnson, Krissy Kelly, Shannon Kopperud, Margaret
Marklowitz, Tami Tinderholt, Dave Lind, Emily Charlebois, Amber Meisch,
Jade Pelzl, Hannah Pape, Kelly Smith, Tracy Smith, Teresa Brown, Nikki
Schultz and Lacey Drinkall for taking the time to apply for a grant through
P.LE. $6798.12 was given to these teachers for new supplies.

RBT- Registered Behavior Technician - August 5-9

Training on understanding behavior and how behavior works.

Brenda B, Patty E, Abby E, Jolene R, Katrina G, Sarah M, Tracy G, LuAnn C, Kelly
S, Karen C, Shelly M

First Institute- August 5-6 - Kasson High School

Gary Wade, Jenny Helgemoe, Colby Lind, Becky Lind, Nikki Schultz, Chris
Drinkall, Jade Pelzl, Joe Hatch, Meredith Johnson, Hannah Pape, Jon Theuer,
Jake Olson, Tracy Agrimson, Jackson King, Angela Shepard

VoWac - June 11-12
Jessica Burt, Becky Lind, Lacey Drinkall, Krissy Kelly, Fay Himlie, Shannon
Kopperud, Courtney Fricke

ADSIS- Congratulations! The Commissioner of Education has approved your
application. This award is authorized by Minnesota Statute, section 125A.50,
Alternative Delivery of Specialized Instructional Services (ADSIS) for State
Fiscal Years (SFY) 2019-2020 and 2020-2021. The total amount approved is
$221,052.83. On average costs will generate 60% reimbursement.

As part of the accountability requirements, we must annually submit the
following:

1. Mid-year progress report

2. Approvable budget spreadsheet for SFY 2020

3. End-of-year evaluation report

4. Service hour spreadsheet



